
 

 MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: April 13, 2021 

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 
I am happy to report we have another week with no new cases of COVID-19 in residents or team 

members who have been at The Legacy at North Augusta. We do have one team member who was 

traveling and tested positive prior to returning to Virginia. Since this individual tested negative before 

leaving Staunton, this positive result does not affect community operations. The team member is 

doing well and will return to the community after a quarantine period. 

Next week on April 21 from 12:30 – 1:30 p.m., we are holding a virtual showcase of the Memory Care 

Neighborhood. Last year around this time, we were supposed to have a grand opening, which was 

postponed due to COVID-19. If you would like to attend or have any friends or relatives interested in 

The Legacy, please RSVP at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/showcase.   

As always, we thank you for you continued patience and commitment to assisting us in keeping your 

loved ones well.   

You may schedule a visit here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/picnicvisits  

All updates may be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org.  
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